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Child Dependent Tax Credit
Children’s Advocates for Change is also part of a larger coalition pushing for legislation
that would create a new state child dependent tax credit. SB 3774 and HB 4920 combines
the step with increases to the state’s earned income tax credit (EITC). Under the
legislation, the state’s EITC would increase from the current level of 18% of the federal
EITC received by a taxpayer to 20% for tax year 2023, then 22% the next year and 25%
the following year. Along with expanding eligibility for the state EITC, it also creates the
child dependent tax credit that could be worth up to $600 – with limitations based on the
value of the state EITC for which the taxpayer is eligible. While neither the full House or
Senate has voted on the measure, it could be part of the final negotiated budget package.



Investments on Chicago's West Side
CAFC Board Member Dr. Teresa Cordova will be moderating a City Club of Chicago panel
next month on the history of disinvestment and poverty on Chicago's West Side. The
panel will also look at potential new economic development opportunities. You can find out
more here.

Sign-up for our newsletters and E-Alerts

Donate

© Children’s Advocates for Change 2022. All rights reserved.

Our mailing address is:

125 S. Clark Street, 17th Floor Chicago, IL 60603

Unsubscribe |  Manage Subscriptions


